MUNICIPAL CORPORATION OF GREATER MUMBAI

( SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT )
No. AE/ RN /3999 swm Dt.

Office of Asst. Commissioner
R/North Ward, 1*' Floor,
Ranganath Keskar Marg,
Dahisar Gaon, Dahisar (W)
Mumbai — 400068.

To,

Smt. Pratibha Sharma

Project manager,

Plastic Waste Management,

United Nation Development Programme
C wing, 417 Atrium 215, Andheri-Kurla Rd,
Hanuman Nagar, Andheri East,

Mumbai — 400059, Maharashtra.

Sub :- Municipal Corporation of Greater Mumbai — United Nations Development
Programme ( UNDP ) — Consent to upgrade Dry waste Segregation center for
Plastic waste and Dry waste Recycling Management in the R-North Ward in the
city of Mumbai Suburban.

Ref :- 1. Sanction U/No. MGC / F / 646 Dt. 23.10.2019
2. LOA U/No. AE / RN / 6080 / SWM Dt. 04.12.2019
3. Sanction U/No. DMC / Z-VIl / 5135 / W Dt. 20.09.2022

Respective Concern,

This is to inform you that, the DMC ( Z-VIl )'s sanction for extension of period i.e. From
05.09.2022 to 04.08.2023 for the above subject work is obtained u/no. DMC / Zone-7 / 5135 /W
Dt. 20.09.2022. You are therefore directed to continue the subject work as per terms and
conditions mentioned in LOA u/no. AE / Rn / 6080 / SWM Dt. 04.12.2019. You are bounded to
follow any other policy / regulatioris / charges implemented by MCGM in future.

Also, you are requested to initiate the procedure for claiming carbon credit benefits for
MCGM as mentioned in the letter submitted on Dt. 24.08.2022.

Further, the extended period shall be from 05.09.2022 to 04.08.2023 which is to be
noted.
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